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Principal’s Message 
In a blink of an eye, another month comes to an end and a 
new one begins. We are excited to celebrate all 



  
 

 

rescheduled in December. We invite you to join us if you 
are interested in taking part regardless of being a voting 
member or not. We are always open to new thoughts and 
ideas that support the school goals in supporting student 
achievement and well-being.  
 
The following dates, Jan 8, Feb 5, April 1, May 6, and June 
3 are the dates scheduled for all SAC meetings.  
  
For more information on school advisory committees visit: 
 https://www.nearnorthschools.ca/administrative-guideline-
school-councils/ 

 
End of Day Pick Up Communication 

When emailing your child(ren)’s teacher(s



  
 

 

workshop engaged the learners and exposes them, through 
play, to the foundation of coding concepts. 
 
Grade 2/3/4 Turtle Tracks 
How did the turtle cross the road?! Coding! This hands-on 
coding experience, students learned how to code turtlebots 
(mbots) to navigate roadways and various other obstacles! 
Students had the chance to discuss their relationship with 
nature and how different structures assist our wildlife in 
adapting to human impact. Through technology and digital 
literacy skills students learned about their interrelationship 
with nature and how we can use various tools to adapt and 
make our lives safer together. 
 
Grade 5 - Mission to Mars 
Houston, we have a problem! It was up to the grade 5 
classes to solve the Mars Rover challenge using CODING! 
Take a journey into the world of space exploration to 
investigate our neighboring red planet, Mars. Our young 
aerospace engineers had the challenge of designing, 
building, and coding a Mars lander using a modern version 
of materials nearly as old as the planets themselves; 
Lego… Spike! Students intertwined many fields of science 
in this engaging, out of this world junior space program 
including tech, engineering, geology, and CODING. 
 

Assemblies 
Monthly Assembly 
On October 24



  
 

 

information. In the rare event of an early dismissal due to 
severe or worsening weather, contact with a parent or 
alternate must be made before students are permitted to 
leave the school.   
If the school is open, but buses are cancelled, any students 
transported to school by parents in the morning must be 
picked up by parents at the end of the school 
day. Students are asked not to arrive before 8:35 am as 
there is no staff supervision until then. 



  
 

 

complete a vulnerable sector check (VSC). The school is 
accepting any VSC current within the past six months. 
Once your vulnerable sector is submitted to the school and 
is approved by the school/board, we ask that you please 
contact classroom educators and or come and visit us in 
the office identifying your interest in volunteering with 
Alliance. 


